
WCoMC Installation Dinner 2019 

A very joyful occasion for  
Company Members and their Guests 

Installation Ceremony and Black Tie Dinner  
Butchers’ Hall, 87 Bartholomew Close,  
London EC1A 7EB 

 

Thursday 24th October 6.30pm to 11.00pm  Tickets: £120  

Please click here to book your place 

Any queries, please email events-team@wcomc.org 

The installation of our new Master is the highlight, and the start, 
of our Livery year.  The evening commences with the formal 
installation of the new Master, Wardens and Court Assistants 
and the celebrations completed with a sumptuous Livery dinner, 
good fellowship and entertaining speakers and the Loving Cup.  

Denise Fellows: our new Master is a founder Liveryman who 
has served on many of our committees and is particularly 
involved with ProBono work and the Centre for Management 
Consulting Excellence (CMCE).  She was heavily involved for 
many years with the development of the Cass Centre for Charity 

Effectiveness (Cass CCE). After a background in high tech and the early days of the 
internet, she now works part-time with the Honorary Treasurers Forum, is trustee for 
a number of charities and a Tertiary Franciscan.  

Henry Stewart: our speaker for the evening defines himself as the Founder and 
Chief Happiness Officer of Happy Ltd. He is the author of 
Happy Manifesto, which was shortlisted for the CMI business 
book of the year and listed in the Guru Radar of the 
Thinkers50 list of the top 50 business thinkers world-wide. 
Henry speaks from experience: Happy was rated in the top 20 
workplaces in the UK for five successive years (Financial 
Times / Great Place to Work institute). 

 

Butchers’ Hall: Butchers Company is one of the oldest, tracing their roots back to 
975AD but still at the heart of one of the country’s biggest and most important trades, 
the latter at least shared with our modern and vibrant Livery company. The hall 
(renowned for its Wednesday Carvery lunches) has been closed for over four years, 
as part of a major redevelopment programme in the Smithfield area, so we are 

https://wcomc.org/civicrm/event/info?reset=1&id=511
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delighted to be holding our dinner in the Great Hall and having the opportunity to 
admire the newly refurbished building.   

 

Do come and join our Freemen and Liverymen in celebrating one of the most 
important events in our Livery Year: Please click on this link 
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